
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Jamie Kendall
To: Young, Victor (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS); Chan, Connie (BOS); Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Stefani, Catherine

(BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
Subject: Re: Public Comments: Rules Committee Hearing (Monday, January 24, 2022) from Jamie Kendall
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 9:34:19 PM

 

  

 
My name is Jamie Kendall 
My email address is jkendall301@gmail.com

 

Item 6, File No. 211285: Support

Dear Supervisors,

I strongly support Supervisor Connie Chan's proposed Charter Amendment. 

I am especially excited about splitting appointments to a variety of powerful
unelected boards -- especially the San Francisco Municipal Transportation
Agency Board of Directors, the San Francisco Recreation and Parks
Department, and the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission. 

These reforms are long overdue. Split appointments are a good way to provide
checks and balances and strengthen local democracy here in San Francisco.

Thank you to Supervisor Chan for introducing these Charter reforms.

Respectfully submitted,

Jamie Kendall

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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Open the Great Highway Petition (over 15,600+ signatures)
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Kat Regan
To: Young, Victor (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS); Chan, Connie (BOS); Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Stefani, Catherine

(BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
Subject: Re: Public Comments: Rules Committee Hearing (Monday, January 24, 2022) from Kat Regan
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 9:50:27 PM

 

  

 
My name is Kat Regan
My email address is meemom@gmail.com

 

Item 6, File No. 211285: Support

Dear Supervisors,

I strongly support Supervisor Connie Chan's proposed Charter Amendment. 

I am especially excited about splitting appointments to a variety of powerful
unelected boards -- especially the San Francisco Municipal Transportation
Agency Board of Directors, the San Francisco Recreation and Parks
Department, and the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission. 

These reforms are long overdue. Split appointments are a good way to provide
checks and balances and strengthen local democracy here in San Francisco.

Thank you to Supervisor Chan for introducing these Charter reforms.

Respectfully submitted,

Kat Regan

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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Open the Great Highway Petition (over 15,600+ signatures)

 

https://avanan.url-protection.com/v1/url?o=https%3A//www.change.org/openthegreathighway&g=YzExMjM4YjZhMjc2NjcwYg==&h=YzAwMGQ2ZjE3ZmZhYWIxYmRkYzNkZDliYWJkMTgwMmJmZjk0YzQ3YzQzNmRmMjljN2M0NjhlOTg4N2NmM2MzMg==&p=YXAzOnNmZHQyOmE6bzpmMzIxMzljMTcwZTM1ZWViNTM5MjIwNGQ2MzA5ZTVjMjp2MTpoOk4=


 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Douglas Churchill
To: Young, Victor (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS); Chan, Connie (BOS); Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Stefani, Catherine

(BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
Subject: Re: Public Comments: Rules Committee Hearing (Monday, January 24, 2022) from Douglas Churchill
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 7:26:06 AM

 

  

 
My name is Douglas Churchill
My email address is troutpi@comcast.net

 

Item 6, File No. 211285: Support

Dear Supervisors,

I strongly support Supervisor Connie Chan's proposed Charter Amendment. 

I am especially excited about splitting appointments to a variety of powerful
unelected boards -- especially the San Francisco Municipal Transportation
Agency Board of Directors, the San Francisco Recreation and Parks
Department, and the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission. 

These reforms are long overdue. Split appointments are a good way to provide
checks and balances and strengthen local democracy here in San Francisco.

Thank you to Supervisor Chan for introducing these Charter reforms.

Respectfully submitted,

Douglas Churchill

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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Open the Great Highway Petition (over 15,600+ signatures)
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Susan Turley
To: Young, Victor (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS); Chan, Connie (BOS); Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Stefani, Catherine

(BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
Subject: Re: Public Comments: Rules Committee Hearing (Monday, January 24, 2022) from Susan Turley
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 8:25:10 AM

 

  

 
My name is Susan Turley
My email address is seturley@gmail.com

 

Item 6, File No. 211285: Support

Dear Supervisors,

I strongly support Supervisor Connie Chan's proposed Charter Amendment. 

I am especially excited about splitting appointments to a variety of powerful
unelected boards -- especially the San Francisco Municipal Transportation
Agency Board of Directors, the San Francisco Recreation and Parks
Department, and the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission. 

These reforms are long overdue. Split appointments are a good way to provide
checks and balances and strengthen local democracy here in San Francisco.

Thank you to Supervisor Chan for introducing these Charter reforms.

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Turley

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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Open the Great Highway Petition (over 15,600+ signatures)
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Kathy Crabe
To: Young, Victor (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS); Chan, Connie (BOS); Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Stefani, Catherine

(BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
Subject: Re: Public Comments: Rules Committee Hearing (Monday, January 24, 2022) from Kathy Crabe
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 9:05:03 AM

 

  

 
My name is Kathy Crabe
My email address is tallyhoagogo@gmail.com

 

Item 6, File No. 211285: Support

Dear Supervisors,

I strongly support Supervisor Connie Chan's proposed Charter Amendment. 

I am especially excited about splitting appointments to a variety of powerful
unelected boards -- especially the San Francisco Municipal Transportation
Agency Board of Directors, the San Francisco Recreation and Parks
Department, and the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission. 

These reforms are long overdue. Split appointments are a good way to provide
checks and balances and strengthen local democracy here in San Francisco.

Thank you to Supervisor Chan for introducing these Charter reforms.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathy Crabe
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Open the Great Highway Petition (over 15,600+ signatures)
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From: Jeffrey Espadilla
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: File #211285
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 3:49:13 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Good afternoon,

This is in reference to file #211285 and in support of Supervisor Connie Chan’s introduced Charter Amendment for
June 2022 ballot to bring a good and clean government to reform City Hall and provide more equitable city services
for everyone.
I’ve been employed by the City and County of San Francisco since 2005 as an 8226 Museum Guard and from time
to time a fill-in 8228 Security Supervisor at the Fine Arts Museums, De Young/Legion of Honor Department #61

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:xpacmann74@icloud.com
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From: Jeffrey Espadilla
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: File #211285
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 4:50:44 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Good afternoon,

This is in reference to file #211285 and in support of Supervisor Connie Chan’s introduced Charter Amendment for
June 2022 ballot to bring a good and clean government to reform City Hall and provide more equitable city services
for everyone.
I’ve been employed by the City and County of San Francisco since 2005 (16 years) as an 8226 Museum Guard and
from time to time a fill-in 8228 Security Supervisor at the Fine Arts Museums, De Young/Legion of Honor
Department #61.
During that time, my fellow co-workers have experienced a steady decline concerning health, safety and security.
Directors and managers in every departments should be held accountable for mismanaging and misappropriation of
funds. The low morale, on going deskilling and a deterioration in communication due to a management style that is
neither transparent nor accountable where rank and file is concerned. The pandemic dramatically exposed those
inequalities.
I believe that a dedicated system of checks and balances through Supervisor Chan’s proposed Charter Amendment
will help restore and strengthen the quality services that our City Departments are capable of performing for the
public good.
Thank you for your time listening to the above concerns.

In Solidarity,

Jeffrey Espadilla
8226 Museum Guard
De Young/Legion of Honor
Fine Arts Museums

Sent from my iPhone
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Tom Doudiet
To: Young, Victor (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; ChanStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Preston, Dean (BOS); Mar,

Gordon (BOS); Hsieh, Frances (BOS)
Subject: Proposed Charter Amendment for Good and Clean Government
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 5:00:13 PM

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is in reference to file #211285.  Please note Mr. Young:  this is for the record:

As a 39 year public servant and a sixty-year San Francisco resident, I strongly
support  the proposed charter amendment for good government put forth by
Supervisor Connie Chan, and co-sponsored by Supervisors Ronen, Peskin and
Preston.

This charter amendment will encourage and enforce honest government and provide
essential checks and balances that will provide appropriate oversight of City
departments, greatly reducing the opportunity for the sort of corrupt practices which
have become a shameful stain on San Francisco government in recent years.

I urge the Rules Committee to unanimously endorse placing this proposed charter
amendment on the ballot and to recommend its endorsement by the full Board of
Supervisors.  If adopted by the voters, this will go a long way toward restoring the
public confidence in City government that has been understandably waning in recent
years as a result of the serial instances of corruption that have come to light.

Respectfully,

Thomas W. Doudiet,
Assistant Deputy Chief,
SFFD, retired
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